

Dear Parents-

STAAR testing for grades 3, 4, and 5 are coming up on May 11th and May 12th. It is very important your child be here for testing on those days. Due to the damage one of our buildings sustained during the ice storm, we do not have sufficient room to accommodate all testing groups and non-testing students. In order to resolve this issue, the state has granted a waiver to the district allowing students in **kindergarten through second grade (only)** to stay home on those days and learn virtually/through provided materials. We ask parents to work with us in order to provide the very best environment for our testing students. We realize that parents will need time to plan for this, and make arrangements. We thank you in advance for your cooperation during this time. We feel this this will allow for an optimum testing environment for our 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade students.

May 11-3rd, 4th, & 5th grade math

May 12-3rd, 4th, & 5th grade reading

May 13-5th grade science

Head Start and PK students will be provided on instruction on campus On May 11 & 12.

All students will be on campus May 10, 13, & 14.

Thank you for your help!

Elementary campus